Dear (name),

Optional personalised opening line.

I would appreciate your help. I noticed that (organisation/club/school name) isn’t registered on The Circuit, the national defibrillator network.

Could you please forward this note to the appropriate person in the (organisation/club/school name) to register their defib. This will ensure it has the best chance of saving a life. 

[bookmark: _Hlk200630697]It takes as little as 5 minutes to register a defib, and it is free to do. This simple action could make a lifesaving difference.

[bookmark: _Hlk200630965]Registering on The Circuit ensures ambulance services have visibility of the nearest defib when 999 is called in response to a cardiac arrest, to enable defibrillation to start before the ambulance arrives. 

Every minute without CPR and defibrillation reduces the chance of survival by up to 10 percent. 

The person responsible for the defib should register it. Once registered, the Guardian will receive regular email reminders to check the defib’ s status and update The Circuit, along with other reminders such as when the pads are about to expire.
Step by step instructions are provided on The Circuit.

Thank you very much for your help.

Best wishes,


PS You can see where your nearest registered defibs are by visiting DefibFinder. 

